
Contact Name: Jan Debnam

Tel No: 023 8028 5588

E-mail: jan.debnam@nfdc.gov.uk

Date: 21 October 2016

NOTIFICATION OF PORTFOLIO HOLDER DECISION

On 20 October 2016, Cllr E J Heron, the Planning and Transportation Portfolio Holder, made 
the following decision.  Any member of the Council, who is not a Portfolio Holder, who 
considers that this decision should be reviewed should give notice to the Monitoring Officer 
(Grainne O’Rourke) (in writing or by e-mail) to be received ON OR BY 4.45 P.M. ON 
FRIDAY, 28 OCTOBER 2016.

Details of the documents the Portfolio Holder considered are attached.

DECISION:

To suspend car parking charges in all the Council’s car parks on Saturday 3 December 2016 
to support Small Business Saturday, and to invite town and parish councils to nominate a 
day in the 4 week period up to Christmas Eve on which car parking will be suspended in 
their area to support local events.

REASON(S):

As set out in the report considered by the Portfolio Holder.

ANY ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS CONSIDERED AND REJECTED:

As set out in the report considered by the Portfolio Holder.

CONFLICTS OF INTEREST DECLARED:

None

For Further Information Please Contact:

Rob Lane
Streetscene Manager
Tel:  023 8028 5588
E-mail:  robert.lane@nfdc.gov.uk

mailto:robert.lane@nfdc.gov.uk

